
 

MONARCH FOOTBALL 
Dear Monarch Sponsor: 

As the new head football coach at Manzano High School, I am invi>ng you and your business to become 
ac>ve supporters of Manzano football.  We are asking you to become involved by purchasing an 
adver>sement in our 2022 game program and/or 2022 calendar poster.  Please see the packages we are 
offering on the aIached sheet.  The contribu>on from your adver>sement will enhance our season in 
many ways.  For example, we need your assistance feeding our athletes, aIending summer camps, and 
purchasing equipment and materials needed to be a successful football program.  This year we especially 
are in need of undergarments for the athletes, as well as polos and other items.  Your generous 
contribu>on and support will enable us to have a successful and compe>>ve football program. 

We have an outstanding booster club that has put together a packet including all the informa>on needed 
in order to become a Monarch Football Sponsor.  Your generous contribu>on is greatly appreciated, and 
we would like to thank you for your considera>on.  I am looking forward to working with these young 
people, and also look forward to seeing you at all the games. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen D. Johnston 

Head Football Coach 

Manzano High School   

Stephen D. Johnson


